
 
 2017-2018 Year-End Committee Report Form 

 
 
Committee 

Kathleen McConnell 
 

 
Items of Business Completed 2017/2018 

 
1.  Prepared for the WASC campus visit on Sept 26 & 27 
 
 
2. Debriefed after the WASC visit and identified follow-up action items for each of the five 
WASC recommendations.  
 
 
3. Reviewed Academic Senate expectations for ARC meeting minutes  
 

N

e

w

 

B

u

s

i

n

e

s

s

 

I

t

e

m

s

 

f

o

r

 

2

0

1

8

/

2

0

1

9

 

 1

.

 

A

R

C

 

m

a

y

 

n

e

e

d

 

t

o

 

c

o

n

v

e

n

e

 

t

o

 

r

e

v

i

e

w

 

p

r

o

g

r

e

s

s

 

r

e

p

o

r

t

s

 

i

n

 

p

r

e

p

a

r

a

t

i

o

n

 

f

o

r

 

t

h

e

 

m

i

d

-

c

y

c

l

e

 

r

e

v

i

e

w

 

d

u

e

 

i

n

 

M

a

y

 

2

0

1

9

.

 

 

 
 2

.

 

  
3

.

 

 
 





Minutes Accreditation Review Committee  
November 3, 2017 

9:00 to 10:30 AM, Clark 412 
 

Attending: Kathleen McConnell, ARC Chair, Thalia Anagnos, AVP GUP, WASC ALO, Tracy 
Elliot, Dean, SJSU’s University Library, Stefan Frazier, Chair, Academic Senate, Colleen 
Haight, Chair, Dept of Economics, Scott Heil, Director, Office of Institutional Effectiveness and 
Analytics, Carl Kemnitz, Deputy Provost, John Murray, Faculty, College of Science, Sharon 
Willey, Interim VP of Student Affairs, Mary Wilson, Chair, Program Planning 

Review



• Some sort of campaign to change the culture so that each office “makes a 
connection”. 

• Helping faculty to know what to tell students (revisit the red folder) 
• Are advisors bilingual or multilingual? 
• Stacy Gleixner – putting together a training plan for AARS 
• Put on the AALT agenda – get feedback from Deans 

Recommendation 4: Degree Planning and Degree Program Requirements 
• We have this covered – one year from now will have MyPlanner for all degrees. 

Recommendation 5: Recruit, hire and retain diverse faculty 
• Reaffirmation of initiative already in progress on campus 
• Long term effort – part of strategic planning 
• Committee on Diversifying the Faculty – Kathleen McConnell will visit with the 

committee to discuss this recommendation 

Other recommendations 

Stacy Gleixner and Debra Griffith are working on assessment metrics for student success 

Decide how to respond to the report, if at all  

• Wait until February to broadly distribute to university, in the meantime share 
individual recommendations appropriate individuals and offices 

• Committee does not think a response is needed 

Review accreditation timeline and identify next steps: 

 Spring start looking toward mid-cycle review 

 Thalia Anagnos and Scott Heil will review the guidelines  
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